
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.greencastleub.org 

OTTERBEIN 
  

A Church That 
C.A.R.E.S. 

 

Connecting 
  Affirming 
   Reaching       
     Equipping  
       Sending 
 

146	Leitersburg	Street,	Greencastle,	PA		17225	
	
	



The Lord’s Day 
 

June 9, 2019 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 

Children’s	Church	today	15	9:00	and	11:10	in	basement	for	ages	4	–	5th	grade	
	

As we journey through this life we continually make adjustments.  Why?	
Because things change.  We go through unexpected circumstances and 
crises.  Things happen that we never thought we would have to deal with 
or experience.  Body. Family.  Country.  Etc.  But there is one constant, 
unchangeable.  How blessed we are that we do not have to make 
adjustments to our faith in God.  God does not disappear or disappoint or 
change his product line.  How amazing!  We can worship him today as we 
always have, because God is the same as he always has been.  And 
though things do change at Otterbein, we still hold out this unchanging 
God to the world.  Welcome! 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

         

Last Week  
Attendance 224 

General   $     5,454.21 
Missions   $     2,462.00 

Building Fund   $     1,234.00 
Sunday School   $        205.00 

  

June - First Service Ushers 
Greg Elliott – Head Usher 
Perry Norris 
Harold Jones 
Gene Weagley 
Harold South 
 

WELCOME TEAM 
June 9 – Ben & Brock Widder 
June 16 -Scott Garling 
June 23 – Gary & Grant Murray 
June 30 – Jim & Joel Hart 
July 7 – Tom & Christopher Keely 

Prelude 
Songs of Praise 

Senior Graduate Recognition 
Offering 

Puppets Presentation 
Benediction 

 

The altar flowers are 
to celebrate the 1st 

wedding anniversary 
of Brian & Christine 

and God’s blessing of 
family from Robert & 

Lynne Wilkinson. 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:   
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531  
or Melarl@aol.com 
 
Wednesday – 6:30 – Common Ground youth and mixed Adult 
Bible study/prayer 
 
 

Summer is coming soon which means VBS. 
Please check the table in the upper entry way 
for how you can be involved as a volunteer.  
Can you help to round up some children… 
grandchildren or neighbor’s children?  Sunday 
– Thursday, June 23 – 27, 6:00 to 8:30 pm.   

                   The children really do get impacted by the  
   Bible during VBS.  ROAR! 

 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Sean & Tara Tracey Deb Michalsky & 
Amy Fleming 

2nd Nursery Celina Stoops & 
Connie Tracey 

Kristin Marconi & 
Deb Cline 

Acolyte Josh Rayarao 1st 
Keira Davis 2nd  

Caitlin Horner 1st 
Saffron Lance 

Greeters Roberto & Marta 
Bogdanoff Bob & Fran Stoner 

Prelude Ryan Eberly Susan Adams 

   



 
 
The	prison	mail	process	for	Chanel	Wiest	has	
been	upgraded.		The	scanning	is	now	done	in	
color	and	they	will	accept	greeting	cards.		As	
a	reminder,	white	envelopes	only,	there	must	
be	a	complete	return	address	(no	
abbreviations),	no	stickers,	glitter,	etc.		You	
can	get	an	address	label	for	Chanel	from	the	
upper	lobby	bulletin	board.	
	
	

 
Senior Trip of Meadowbrook Gourds 
Tuesday, June 11.  Leaving the church at 8:30 a.m. 
We will be doing only the 45 minute tour. 
 

 
Events:  June 22 – BBQ for Common Ground 
        July 13 – YARD  SALE (O.U.B.) (save stuff!) 
 

 
 
We congratulate and bless those who followed Christ in baptism this 

past Sunday!  Corey Johnson, Katie Myers, Tony Myers, Noreen 
Stottlemyer, and Larry Stottlemyer. 

We also welcome and rejoice in those who joined OUB membership. 
Cheryl Bowen, Pat Bailey, Lois Pittman, Noreen Stottlemyer, Larry 
Stottlemyer, and Rosa Tallerine. 
 
 
 
Email or text for Reanna Murray, currently deployed in Kuwait. 

Reanna.Alvarez@hotmail.com 
*Let her know that she is in our throught and prayers! 

 


